
To the Curriculum Committee: 
 
As we discussed in March, we are planning to make some changes to the applied math courses that are 
mainly taken by students in Advanced Technology.  This is to authorize the development of two new 
courses, MTH 075 & MTH 085, that will replace the existing MTH 076 & 086.  The courses essentially 
remain the same but the order in which they should be taken is reversed and thus pre-requisites will be 
reversed as well. 
  
MTH 076 Applied Geometry for Technicians (prerequisite MTH 020) becomes MTH 085 (prerequisite MTH 
075 or MTH 060) 
MTH 086 Applied Algebra for Technicians (prerequisite MTH 076) becomes MTH 075 (prerequisite MTH 
020). 
  
Thus Algebra comes before Geometry.  These changes have my approval, and I think they will best fit the 
needs of the students they serve. 
  
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Kathie 
  
  
Kathie Hledik 
Mathematics Division Dean 
Lane Community College 
4000 East 30th Ave. 
Eugene, OR  97405 
541-463-5394 
 


